
The following resolution has been proposed as policy at the State grange 
convention in Klamath Falls.   
 
Maplewood Grange 662                                      September 18, 2020  State Grange 
Convention 
 
Be it resolved: 
Whereas; the Oregon legislature has established the joint committee “Task Force 
on Universal Health Care”, and 
Whereas the current health care system in the United States has resulted in high 
prices and inconsistent, limited access to even the most basic forms of health 
care, and  
Whereas; structural changes are needed to prevent such practices and promote 
the efficient functioning and protection of the health of the community,  
 
Therefore be it resolved that the Oregon State Grange supports the work of the 
Task Force and the concept of Universal Health Care for Oregon, subject to 
development of a fair, reasonable and affordable program confirmed by a vote of 
the people.   
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